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Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for the support at the Little Wandle Parent/Carer Workshop and please look out for the 

link to recorded session for those of you who wish to see it. 

Mrs Sollufi continues to work really hard on the introduction and implementation of the new 

Statutory Synthetic Phonics programme (SSP) called Little Wandle revised Letters and Sounds. This is 

the focus in this edition.  

During this week, there was a visit from a consultant who works for the Whiteknights English Hub 

and they were very impressed with the introduction of the new SSP so far and offered some very 

helpful next steps for the school to consider. Further information about the hub can be found at 

https://www.whiteknightsenglishhub.org.uk/ 

We hope that the information here will help clarify the expectations about reading books that are 

coming home with your child. 

Best Wishes, Darren Heatley 

Update from the Governors 

We are really excited by the work we have been doing on the values and vision of the school.  

Thank you for your responses to the questionnaire which were fed into the session on values and 

vision jointly led by Hannah Roche and Mr Heatley on the INSET day. Several governors attended the 

session with staff which was really productive. We are carrying out some follow up work and look 

forward to sharing the outcome with you soon.  

This month, governors have also held a full governing meeting to scrutinize progress against the 

Ofsted Action Plan. Julia Jagelman and Rachael Balls (safeguarding governors) carried out a 

safeguarding review. Julia also met with Sally Rogers for a budget overview. Anna Dawkins (Chair of 

Governors) attended a meeting with SAFE and South Farnham Educational Trust who are satisfied 

good progress is made across all areas of the action plan.  Anna has also had regular update 

meetings with Mr Heatley. 

Safeguarding Update 

 The school will continue to have robust safeguarding procedures and appropriately trained 

staff to form the Safeguarding Team. 

 In the Summer Term, Mr Heatley will return to the post holder of Designated Safeguarding 

Lead (DSL) temporarily until the new Deputy Head Teacher is appointed. 

Little Wandle Reading Update 

The spotlight falls on Little Wandle this time for the priority: 

1: Ensure a consistent approach to phonics is implemented throughout the school. Introduce a 

new systematic, synthetic phonics programme and implement whole-school training to ensure a 

consistent and robust approach 

https://www.whiteknightsenglishhub.org.uk/
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mailto:info@busbridge-infant.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/LS-KEY-GUIDANCE-APPLICATION-OF-PHONICS-EXTERNAL.pdf

